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Mater’s Parent Aide Unit is looking for volunteers 
to help support referred families by offering 
emotional support, practical assistance, and 
encouragement. 

Are you looking 
to give back to 
your community?  

Upcoming Information Session: 

10:00 am- 11:00 am 

Tuesday 8
th

 August 2023 

Catherine’s House, Mater South Brisbane Campus 
 

Please advise if you would prefer to attend the session 

online. 

 

If you are interested in attending the information 

session, please RSVP by Friday 4
th

 August via phone  

07 3163 2299 or email parentaideunit@mater.org.au 
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